
 

 
Dear Members, 
 
We are very excited to announce that works will commence on the new carpark in the first 
week of October 2021. It has been a long journey to get to this point with several hurdles to 
contend with along the way. I thank you for your patience during this process and I am sure 
you will all agree once the construction is complete that the wait was worth it. The carpark 
will include 45 undercover parking spaces, ample lighting, and 24 hours CCTV.   
What will this mean for our members.  
 
During the construction of the carpark there will be no foreseeable interruptions to the 
licensed club nor scheduled bowls events or competitions. However, the existing carpark will 
be closed to all members and visitors for the duration of the construction and reopen to you 
the members once the new carpark is completed. It is expected to take 15 weeks to 
complete the carpark. The bowling greens will be accessible via Arthur Street, Burwah Street 
(stairs) and via the back exit doors only. There will be no public access to Bingera Street or 
the stairs leading down to the current carpark (green keepers shed).  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your patience during the construction of the carpark 
and take this opportunity to thank you, our loyal members for all the support you have given 
The Waves Club Caloundra over the past three years.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Gavin Johnston 
GENERAL MANAGER  
 


